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SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE™

6220 CULEBRA ROAD 76238-5166 ® POST OFFICE DRAWER 28510 78228-0510 ® SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS, USA
(210) 684-5111 ® WWW.SWRI.ORG

November 21, 2002

VIA FACSIMILE
(202) 418-1944

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
445 12TH ST SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Mr. Carl Huie

Subject: Withdrawal of FCC Application for New Radio Station Under Part § of FCC
Rules- Experimental Radio Service; Form File Number 0078-EX-PL-2002;
Southwest Research Institute

Dear Mr. Huie:

This letter shall serve as formal notice that Southwest Research Institute hereby withdraws FCC
Application for New Radio Station Under Part 5 of FCC Rules- Experimental Radio Service (Form
File Number 0078-EX-PL-2002). Southwest Research Institute will not be conducting the tests
described in the Application.

Should you require any additional information regarding this notice, please contact Ms. Monica
Trollinger, Attorney at (210) 522-6024. Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Very truly yours,
Loui@iguez
Deputy General Counsel
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